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Nonnye Grant 
--._I__---.- --I .... . ~ ___I ...-.I -~ 

To: Marshall Willis 

Subject: RE: New municipal gas system 

Marshall, have added Beaches Energy Services to the "Gas Safety" list in MCD with the effective date 
of 7-1-10 per your email. Their Company Code is "GS067." Have a great weekend. Thanks, N 

From: Marshall Willis 
...______ _I_ 

- 

Sent: Friday, July 09, 2010 1 2 5 3  PM 
To: Nonnye Grant; Hong Wang 
Subjed: New municipal gas system 

Beaches Energy Services is a municipal Electric utility which will, as of this month, start 
selling natural gas to their first customer. They are in need of a company code so that will 
be able to receive a regulatory assessment fee form next January. Our safety engineers 
are already performing inspections on the company's pipeline construction. Would you 
please assign a Gas Safety Company code for this municipal gas company. They already 
have a electric utility code. All of the contact information is the same as for the electric 
company below. 

E-mail Address: 

Web Address: 

Marshall Willis 

~ i ~ i ~ i ~ ~ i  of Economic Regulation - Florida Public Service Cornmissiotl - 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

e - (850) 413-6914 
lar~hall.willis@psc.state.fl.~~ 


